
From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Cave Springs WWTP Testing Request_4893-WR-3
Date: Thursday, April 19, 2018 3:56:04 PM
Attachments: Cave Springs WWTP Testing Request_4893-WR_4-19-2018.pdf

4893-WR-3_ Cave Springs WWTP Testing Request
 

From: Barret Knutson [mailto:bknutson@mce.us.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2018 11:00 AM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: Cave Springs WWTP Testing Request_4893-WR-3
 
Katherine,
 
Please see the attached document. We are requesting that a permit modification be allowed if real
world testing of drip field zones reveals that the capacity described in the original design is skewed.
I’m not sure if this will affect the current draft permit but want to make the department aware
before having the draft permit sent to public notice.
 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns.
 
Thanks,
 
Barret R. Knutson, E.I.
Project Designer
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